
Senior Walk-Off Pass and Free Periods 
 

The walk-off pass is a privilege for seniors in good standing only. Seniors who violate school 
rules, have poor attendance, or are not in good academic standing may lose the privilege of 
walking off campus and may be scheduled into a regular study hall. Seniors may walk off 
campus during their lunch or senior study-time periods with signed parent/guardian 
permission.  
 
No students, other than seniors, are allowed to walk off campus for lunch.  
 
Please be advised that this pass is not a substitution for a hall pass and does not give students 
permission to loiter or be late to class. 
 
If you wish to pick up your pass, please adhere to the following deadlines and procedures:    

1. Submit your application to the WEST HOUSE OFFICE Monday through Friday starting 
August 1 between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. to  
2:30 p.m. 

2. Passes will be available for pick-up beginning August 27th between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 
11:30 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. in the West House Office. 

3. Applications are accepted on a rolling basis all year.   
 

In addition, Please Note: - All seniors must be photographed for their School ID 
(that is different than the walk-off pass) on September 12th and 13th. 


